
                 

                        
 
 
Attention Unatego Families: 
 
We are pleased to announce that beginning in September 2017, ALL Unatego students will receive a free 
breakfast.  A combination of federal and state grants will ensure that all our students start the day with 
a tasty breakfast.  Research has shown that a good breakfast helps ensure that students are ready to 
learn.   More information will be forthcoming between now and the start of school in the fall. 


